
From: Raymond Lopez <Raymond.Lopez@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 25, 2021 11:08 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Travel Receipt Communication Attachment - FKYLAP - August 11 2021.PDF 
 
Good morning - the previously shared travel itinerary & receipt was for an official appearance on “The 
Story with Martha Maccullum” in New York, NY from 8/11-8/12.  The purpose was to appear on a 
nationally televised panel discussing crime, violence & paths forward in Chicago and other large 
cities.  Travel, lodging and ground transportation were provided by Fox News Channel.  If you have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Ald. Raymond Lopez 
15th Ward 
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